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Memo No. 2022/NDUB/10/faculty, students & staff/mid-term exams/31 Date: 24 October 2022

Subject: 25 October 2022 Mid-Term Exams

Postponed
Attn: All Teachers, Students & Staff

Due to the adverse effect of cyclone
Sitrang, the Mid-Term Examinations of 25
October 2022 are postponed. The Exams of
25 October will be held on next Sunday,
30 October 2022 at the same time. The
Repeat, Retake & Supplementary Exams
will be held as per schedule. Offices will
remain open on 25 October 2022. The
regular classes for undergraduate students

will begin on Monday, 31 October 2022.
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